Education. Transformation. IMPACT.



Re: Presentation to update Township of Langley Council on the success of the Blaauw Eco Forest agreement

To whom it may concern,

This is a request to give a presentation to Township of Langley Council at the evening meeting, October 3rd. October 2016 marks the third anniversary of the Blaauw Eco Forest being donated by Mrs. Ann Blaauw to Trinity Western University in memory of her late husband. The donation involved a three-way covenant with the Blaauw family, Trinity Western and the Township of Langley.

The purpose of the presentation is to update Council on the many benefits that have accrued from the three-way arrangement, particularly through research conducted by Trinity Western students discovering more about the biodiversity of the forest land. If my request is accepted, I would plan to present a succinct report of these discoveries within a 15-minute timeslot.

Yours sincerely,

David R. Clements
Co-Chair
Department of Geography and Environment

Professor, Department of Biology Trinity Western University 7600 Glover Rd., Langley, BC, Canada V2Y 1Y1

Phone: 604-513-2121 ext. 3280